

�� Important Announcement for Our Valued Clients 
�� 

Aten�on all pet parents! We want to address a concerning trend observed 
na�onwide: increased fearfulness leading to aggression among puppies born 
during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
������
���� 

As many families welcomed new furry friends into their homes during the 
pandemic, some puppies may be exhibi�ng fear or aggression due to limited 
socializa�on and heightened stress levels. 
���� 

At Animal Care Center, we understand the importance of addressing these issues 
with empathy and care. If you're visi�ng our fear-free clinic, please let us know if 
your puppy is a Covid puppy. By doing so, we can beter prepare for your pet's 
visit and provide them with something special before your visit to help ease any 
stress or anxiety. 
��� 

Our team is dedicated to crea�ng a calm and posi�ve experience for your furry 
companions. Your pet's well-being is our top priority, and we're here to support 
you every step of the way. 
���
�� 

If you have any ques�ons or concerns, feel free to reach out to us. Together, we 
can ensure the happiness and health of your beloved pets! 
��
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Animal Care Center 

775-575-5851 call or text 

#AnimalCareCenter #FearFreeClinic #PetWellbeing #CovidPuppies 
#CompassionateCare 

 


